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CHRISTIAN BROTHERS HIGH SCHOOL LASALLE CLUB'S 40th ANNUAL FROLIC
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* UNDER THE BIG TOP

Dear Parents,

Once again we are making our annual appeal to all our parents, students
and friends to support our 40th annual Christian Brothers, La Salle Club,
Frolic (Festival). The Frolic will be held on Sunday, October 16th, from
11:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. on the campus of Christian Brothers High School.

Our 1983 Frolic co-chairmen, Ron Hermann and Delbert Allen promise a day
filled with a variety of enjoyable entertainment for young and old.

A large assortment of games of chance, 'games, food, drink and music will
be available throughout the day in the various booths on the school
grounds. ;

A delicious Roast Beef Dinner will be served in the dining room of the
cafeteria and specially prepared Mexican and Chinese entrees will be
available in booths located in the main Frolic area.

Our raffle will consist of: 1st prize, $2,000.00
2nd prize, $§ 500.00

many other prizes
Al11 proceeds from this primary fund raiser of the La Salle Club is used
to support the physical education and athletic programs of Christian
Brothers High School. We hope to make this our most successful Frolic
(Festival) and only with your help can this be accomplished.
Below, you will find a tear strip for a volunteer 1ist. Please complete
and return to the school by Thursday, October 10th. You will be contacted

by a telephone committee as to assignments and number of hours you wish to
help.

We are looking forward to seeing everyone there.

Thank You For Your Support

Delbert W. Allen
Co-Chairman

LA SALLE CLUB VOLUNTEER LIST
PLEASE CHECK ONE OR MORE AREAS OF INTEREST:

NAME :

TELEPHONE NUMBER _

FROLIC  (October 16, 1983)
1. Booth Helper 3. Chef

2. Kitchen Helper : o4 Bartender ]



